
 

 

TMPIS/CIR/ 83 /22-23                 Date: 23rd  September, 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from T.M. Patel International School!  

     

GRANDPARENTS DAY CELEBRATION, 2022 

In order to make all the grandparents proud and to pay respect and gratitude to them,  

we at  T.M.Patel International School along with our talented students have planned  a 

Grandparent’s Day  celebration in a spectacular way.  

 

 We would here cordially  invite all the grandparents to come to school on 30th 

September 2022 and enjoy the  day with their grandchildren . Your esteemed presence 

will enlighten the program. The celebration will take place in the School Auditorium.  

 

 

NAME OF THE 

CELEBRATION 
THEME DATE TERMS NOTE 

Grandparent’s Day 
BOLLYWOOD 

RETRO THEME 
30/09/2022 

Kids and 

Grandparents will 

enjoy the day by 

playing games, 

doing Ramp walk and 

by having fun. 

 

All the Grandparents and the 

kids are requested to dress 

up in the Bollywood retro 

theme.  

 

Active participation is highly appreciable for the students during this time of confinement to ensure that their overall 

development and interest in various activities are catered well.  

Looking  forward to your cooperation and support.  

Best Regards  

Principal 

 


